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Parking Changes for General Meetings  

Shakespeare Play On  

Jan. 19th General Meeting  

  

 

 

 

Change to the Parking Arrangements at Stevenson 

 
Dear OLLI Members: 
  
We want to report a big change to the parking arrangements we're going to 
experience on Sundays at our general OLLI meetings at the Stevenson Event 
Center. Our next meeting will be on January 19. 
  
Beginning with that OLLI General Meeting there will be no free parking in the lots 
we have reserved for our use. So there will likely be many more spaces available 
for us because students now will also have to pay for parking. 
  
Unfortunately, there's an obvious downside. To enforce the parking rules, the 
University will require parking permits for the use of the lots. This will be similar to 
the way the University provides parking for theater and music events. Student 
Parking Agents will sell $4.00 permits at the entrance to the parking area. 
Handicapped drivers with a plaque or license plate are exempt. Cars displaying the 
$4 parking permits can park not only in our two lots but also in other lots between 
Stevenson and Cowell colleges. (Continued on next page) 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001EpahrkX5dKEyQN8ewIw1bXsn8aBPSN5SSh4J8dbC_-rrXMK_VuFWWaAAPT-5Qdv8AQh0D4Aydu_qyIlVk8TY9MU1OX2mDkmu
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We encourage you to carpool to reduce the cost (and help the environment). In 
addition we will continue to offer free parking with shuttle service from the East 
Remote lot. You will still be able to drop off folks at the Stevenson circle and then 
proceed to the East Remote lot if you wish. Additional parking information and a 
map are available here (http://ucsc-osher.wikispaces.com/speakers). 
  
Because the University made this change much sooner than we anticipated, 
members coming to our January 19th meeting will not have to pay this time 
for the parking permits at Stevenson College. OLLI will pay the University directly 
for these permits, but only for the January meeting. Beginning with the February 
meeting, anyone parking in the Stevenson lots will have to pay for parking. 
  
If you have any questions please contact Dennis Morris. 
Email: morris@valsys.com 
Phone: 408-497-4674 

  

 

 

 

Shakespeare Play On 
A new non-profit organization, Shakespeare 
Play On, has been created to carry on the 
traditions and aesthetic of Shakespeare Santa 
Cruz. The new organization's members are 
hoping to forward-fund the 2014 Season by 
January 15, 2014, so that the organization can 
hire favorite Shakespeare Santa Cruz directors, 
designers, and actors and have future revenues 
to begin to fund the 2015 Season. 
 
The fundraising goal is $885,000, and kick-off 
contributions from the Board and friends of the 
festival have already taken them ¼ of the way 
there! They promise to be transparent in the 
pursuit of their budgetary and artistic goals. 
 
The new organization's website is http://shakespeareplayon.org/ and one can 
make  donations at https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/shakespeareplayon.    
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General Meeting 
Sunday, January 19th, 10 a.m. 

Stevenson College Event Center, UCSC 

  

Speaker: Mary W Silver  

Prof. Emerita of Ocean Sciences 
Topic: Night Lights and  

Poisons in the Sea 
  

Details in January 2014 Newsletter 

 

 

 

   

 

 


